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Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

 

 

Winter approaching 

As the weather is getting colder, please en-

sure that your child has a coat and suitable 

clothing on for damp, cold playtimes.  

 

Monday Shaun- Motor Skills Workshops 

Last Football Club 

Tuesday Pantomime for children  

Wednesday Dress Rehearsal for Christmas Production 

Carol Singing in the village- watch out for us! 

Thursday Class 2J  Swimming 

Magic Show 

Christmas Dinner 

Friday Nursery/ Class 1W Christmas Performance 9.20am 

Classes 2J, 3H and 4D Christmas Performance 2pm 

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Ethan for being a school ambassador 

 

Nursery   

Tyler for excellent storytelling 

Reception  

Holly for being a great learner 
and listener 

Year 1  

Freddie for excellent behaviour 
and a mature attitude 

Year 2 Dominic for great improvement 
in Maths 

Year 3 Ivy for perseverance and a 
great attitude at swimming 

Class 3H Lexi for perseverance during  

assessments 

Class 4D Lorelai for a fantastic effort in 
reading 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles 

for school every day. Children should leave their PE 

kits in school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/cardigans 

have your child’s name on.  

Attendance 

 

Class 2J were the winners this week 

with 93% attendance.  
Whole school attendance:  85% 

 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


